
 

 

 

To All Senators 
Dear Honorable Members,I have just become aware of the closing date for written 
submissions to your inquiry into military superannuation.As President of a small 
traditional RSL sub branch in Victoria,I have often chaired meetings where grave 
concerns have been aired re.the military compensation and superannuation schemes and 
the failure of the current government to live up to promises made prior to coming to 
power. 
     Amalgamating service super with civilian super does a grave disservice to serving 
members and I believe I echo the voices of the members of my club in expressing that. 
Furthermore,I do not believe it is appropriate to have union representation.More 
important are  representatives from the ex service organisations with appropriate skills 
and expertise. 
     I trust that the comments made in this email can be considered. 

 
    Yours respectfully,Paul D McCrohan . National Serviceman , Vietnam Veteran ,RSL 
Sub Branch President.  


